
 

Simon Relph Memorial Bursary FAQs 
 
WHAT IS THE ENTRY PROCEDURE? 

To apply for the Simon Relph Bursary, please submit a completed online application form, an up to date CV and 

any required supporting materials by midday 8th July 2022. 

 

WHO CAN ENTER AND WHAT ARE THE ENTRY CRITERIA? 

 

Emerging producers who reside in the United Kingdom, and have a Producer credit in the last five years on a 

feature film that has been:  

• theatrically released in the UK 

• broadcast on UK television; OR 

• released by an established online broadcaster 

 

I LIVE IN LONDON, CAN I ENTER? 

The Simon Relph Memorial Bursary is open to producers who are currently resident in the UK outside of London. 

 

DO I HAVE TO PAY TO ENTER? 

It is free to apply, be considered and take part in the Simon Relph Memorial Bursary. The successful applicant 

will receive a bursary of £15,000.  

 

WHAT DO YOU MEAN BY THEATRICAL RELEASE? 

Films must have been exhibited publicly to a paying audience on at least ten commercial screens in the UK for at 

least seven days in aggregate (not including festival screenings). 

 

WHAT ABOUT SHORT FILMS? 

We expect applicants to the Simon Relph Memorial Bursary to be working in feature films though short films will 

be considered as part of your wider body of work to date. 

 

WHAT HAPPENS IF I EXPERIENCE TECHNICAL PROBLEMS WHEN UPLOADING? 

Please email kate.mayall@wearecreative.uk who will be happy to assist.   

 

WHEN DO APPLICATIONS OPEN? 

Entry opens on 15th June 2022 at 12pm. 

 

WHEN DO APPLICATIONS CLOSE? 

Applications close on 8th July 2022 at 12pm. 

 

WHEN WILL I KNOW IF I HAVE BEEN SELECTED? 

Creative UK will contact you in early Autumn if you have been selected.  

 

WHAT IS THE COMMITMENT REQUIRED FROM ME? 

By entering the Initiative, you will take part in any related events and mentoring sessions if  

you are selected until September 2023.  
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You also agree to be named in the media and to participate in promotional and press activities before, during 

and after the event, including: 

1. Media interviews 

2. Photo opportunities 

 

HOW DO I WITHDRAW MY APPLICATION? 

You may withdraw your application at any time by emailing kate.mayall@wearecreative.uk 
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